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Help get the vote out – contact your
organiser

Reps and branches are encouraged to contact their full time official for help
maximising the vote in our consultative ballot.

PCS organisers will be offering refresher sessions to branches, regions and on a
national basis to help reps get the vote out. The sessions will be similar to the
strike schools that we have previously organised. The sessions will offer reps and
advocates practical advice on encouraging members to vote, letting us know they
voted and supporting the ongoing campaign.

Regardless of the outcome of the ballot, we want to build a stronger union and it’s
important that as many PCS members as possible have their say on the union's
strategy.

Contact organising@pcs.org.uk for more information.

Read our FAQs about the ballot and how you can vote.

Not yet a PCS member? Join online today.

https://www.pcs.org.uk/news-events/news/find-out-more-about-our-ballot
https://mypcs.pcs.org.uk/onlinejoiningform

